
 

February 19, 2019 

 

Mr. Daniel S. Dealy 

Principal Manager 

DSD Services Group, LLC 

27634 Oakachoy Loop 

Daphne, Alabama  36526 

 

RE:   DSD Services Group, LLC – Consulting Support in the Form of Specialized 

Professional Services 

 

Dear Mr. Dealy: 

  

 The Baldwin County Commission, during its regularly scheduled meeting held on February 19, 

2019, authorized me, as Chairman, to execute correspondence to DSD Services Group, LLC, extending 

the Professional Services Contract (enclosed) approved at the February 6, 2018, Baldwin County 

Commission meeting, for an additional twelve (12) months as provided for in the original Agreement, 

which expires on March 6, 2019. 

 

The term of this extension to the Contract shall commence on March 6, 2019, and shall continue 

thereafter for twelve (12) months.  This Contract shall be subject to cancellation or termination by either 

party, with or without cause, upon thirty (30) days written notice to the other. 

  

 Please accept this letter as an extension to the original Professional Services Contract, sign below 

and return the letter to Anu Gary, Administration/Records Manager, at the above address.  Upon receipt, a 

fully executed copy will be returned for your file.    

 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

(251) 972-6833 or Ron Cink, Budget Director, at (251) 580-2550. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

      Charles F. Gruber, Chairman 

      Baldwin County Commission 

 

 

CONSULTANT:     COMMISSION: 

DSD Services Group, LLC    Baldwin County Commission 

By:____________________    By:_______________________ 

Name:__________________    Name: Charles F. Gruber      ___ 

Its: ____________________    Its:  Chairman_______________ 

Date:___________________    Date:______________________ 

 

ENCLOSURE 


